ROHM GROUP

LAPIS

TECHNOLOGY

Ref. No. 22TD-0170
March 1, 2022

RE : Last Buy Notification for “ML610Q100 Series and ML620Q100 Series”.

Dear Customer:

We need your attention to this Last-Buy notification for ML610Q100 Series and ML620Q100
Series.

ML610Q100 Series and ML620Q100 Series will be discontinued on March 31, 2024 in

Japan-time, please use ML62Q1000 series over thereafter.

1. APPLICABLE PRODUCTS :
ML610Q100 Series and ML620Q100 Series

2. LAST DAY FOR YOUR PURCHASE ORDERS :
October 31, 2023

3. LAST SHIPPING DATE :
March 31, 2024

4. FUTURE RESPONSE
Please replace ML610Q100 Series / ML620Q100 Series with ML62Q1000 Series.

5. CONTACT :
Any questions you may have about this information are requested to ask of your local
ROHM'’s Sales Office, or to make use of “Inquiry Mail Form” below;

https://www.lapis-tech.com/ssl/en/others-mailform.html

Sincerely yours,

MCU Division
LSI Business Unit
LAPIS Technology Co., Ltd.
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